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Roof work on select public buildings commences in Wildwood Crest 

WILDWOOD CREST – Work has commenced to replace roofs at the Wildwood Crest Department 
of Public Works facility, the storage building at the public tennis/pickleball courts and the storage 
building at the basketball courts at Scoop Taylor Park, the borough has announced. 

The work should take about two months and is scheduled to be complete by late November. 

At the Department of Public Works maintenance facility, work includes replacement of the 
existing 11,000-square foot roof with a new metal standing roof and the membrane roof at the 
adjacent support facilities. The project also includes the removal of the existing skylights with the 
installation of new units. 

In addition, existing deteriorated shingles at the storage buildings at the tennis/pickleball courts 
at 6300 Ocean Avenue and at the basketball courts at Scoop Taylor Park at 5801 Ocean Avenue 
will be removed and replaced with a new standing seam metal roof system at each facility. 
Miscellaneous repairs will also be completed at the Scoop Taylor Park storage building, including 
reconstruction of the cupola structure. 

All new roofs will include a 20-year labor and material warranty with manufacturer inspections in 
years 2, 5, 10 and 15 included at no additional cost to the Borough of Wildwood Crest. This will 
provide roof systems that are cost neutral to the Borough of Wildwood Crest for 20 years. 

For more information about this project, contact the Borough of Wildwood Crest at (609) 522-
5176. 
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